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COMPUTER & INTERNET 

ACCEPTABLE USE POLICY 
 
Southend Libraries provide public access to PCs and the Internet in 
keeping with our role as a source of information, intellectual 
development, and enrichment for the community. The library 
reserves the right to restrict Internet access to research and 
information sources only.  
 
Access to chat rooms is not permitted. Each user will only be 
permitted one hour per day. Users are only permitted to use their 
own ticket. Anyone found to be using another person's ticket will 
have their use and that of the other person suspended for a 
specified time. Access to live television broadcasts is not permitted. 
 
While the Library does not wish to impose restrictions on users' 
access to information, we have put filters in place on our public 
Internet terminals to reduce the risk of inadvertent access to sites 
containing illegal pornographic or threatening material. 
Nevertheless, no filters are infallible and the Library cannot be held 
responsible for any potentially objectionable material which users 
may find on the Internet. We reserve the right to monitor Internet 
usage. 
 
Transmission of any material in violation of any laws is prohibited. 
This includes, but is not limited to: copyrighted material, threatening 
or obscene material, or material protected by trade secret. The 
Library has no control over the information on the Internet and 
cannot be held responsible for its accuracy, validity or currency. 
 
All users of the Internet are expected to use these resources in a 
responsible manner, consistent with the educational and 
informational purposes for which they are provided. If individuals 
misuse Internet or other computer equipment in the Library, their 
right to use this equipment may be suspended for a specified time. 
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